In celebration of the 2nd NATIONAL TEACH PORTUGUESE WEEK,
the Department of Spanish and Portuguese invites you to

A conversation with Professor Eduardo
Brondizio about the current state of the
Amazon and indigenous populations in Brazil

Wednesday, November 3rd, 2021
10:30 AM
GA 2134

Eduardo S. Brondizio, Distinguished Professor of
Anthropology, director of the Center for the Analysis of
Social-Ecological Landscapes (CASEL), and Senior
Research Fellow with the Ostrom Workshop at Indiana
University Bloomington. Brondizio has been working in the
Amazon for over 30 years.

The National Teach Portuguese Week is an event of the
Association of Teachers of Spanish and Portuguese (AATSP).
See all the activities and participate in this celebration from
November 1to 5!




